
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

   

  

Ways To Give Your Offering 
We will no longer be passing the offering plate during our services.   

Instead, we invite you to give in one of these 4 ways: 
 

 OFFERING BOX -  You may leave your offering in the white offering box in the lobby. 
 

 GIVE ONLINE  - Visit our website firstbaptistaledo.com/give 
 

 TEXT GIVING - Just text FBCALEDO and “Amount” to 77977 (eg. FBCALEDO 50). Tap 

the link to complete the one-time registration. Once registration is complete, simply text 

“Amount” to 77977 (eg. 50) for subsequent gifts . 
 

 MAIL - You may write a check and mail it to First Baptist Church – 800 NE 6th Ave. Aledo, IL 61231 

Mark Your Calendar Order of Worship 
 
 

Opening Song 

 

Call To Worship 

 

Announcements 

 

Worship Set 

 

Message 

 

Invitation 

 
Welcome! It’s great to have you here!  Wherever you are on your faith journey, we 

would love to help you take your next steps.  First time here? Please pick up a Welcome 

bag at the information table in the lobby following today’s service. Have questions or 

want to register for an event?  Following today’s service Pam and Jenny will be in the 

lobby to answer questions or you can call the office any time during the week at 309-

582-7812.  More info at www.firstbaptistaledo.com for more information. 

 

Today’s Message 
 

 

“Through The Bible 

Series – Hebrews” 

 

Hebrews 1:1-3  
 

   

Pastor Luke Dunn 

 

9.13 
Trustee Meeting 11:30am 

High School Refuge 6pm 

9.16 
WNL/Kids Club/Jr. High Refuge  

6:30pm-8pm 

9.19 
Fall Retreat 7:30am-8:30pm 

9.20 

Baptism Sunday 

High School Refuge 6pm 

9.23 

See You At The Pole 7:15am 

WNL/Kids Club/Jr High Refuge 

6:30pm-8pm 

9.25-9.27 

Quest Father/Son Weekend 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Love Christ. Love Others. Think Biblically! 

**NEW Church Office Hours 
Tuesday - Friday 8:30am-4pm 

Office is Closed on Mondays 

Website: firstbaptistaledo.com 

 

September 13, 2020  
   

 
   



Kids Club News 
Welcome Families with Young Children! - During the 10:15am service, we offer nursery for children 0-2 years old and Kids 

Worship for kids ages 3-4th grade. Please check-in as a family outside the front door from 10-10:15am.  

Kids Worship Update - Kids are invited to join us on Sunday mornings on Facebook at 9am or in person at FBC during the 

10:15am service.  We miss you!  

Kids Club-Kids Club has begun for those who pre-registered and will run through Oct.21st from 6:30-8pm.  Registration for Kids 

Club is full and has now ended.  Please see Mollie Dunn if you have questions. 

Sunday School Update –Sunday School for kids ages 3 years old through 5th grade will begin Sunday, Oct. 4th at 9am.   
 

The Refuge Student News 
Questions About Refuge Student Ministry - See Pastor Seth Bowker or call the church office at 309-582-7812. 

Jr. High Girls Bible Study - For all Junior High girls (grades 6-8) taught by Vickie Korns & Rhonda McKinley. Mondays from 6-

7pm.  Study will be held in the Enon Room.  Sign up slots are online at firstbaptistaledo.com 

Refuge High School Gathering! – We will continue to meet on Sunday evenings from 6-7:30pm at First Baptist in the Refuge 

Room. No need to sign up, just show up!   

Refuge Jr. High Gathering - Jr. High Refuge will meet each Wednesday from 6:30pm-8pm during Wednesday Night Live.  

Students 6th-8th Grade are invited to come have fun, play games and dive deep into God’s word! No need to sign up, just show up!  

Refuge Fall Retreat- Sept. 19th -All students, grades 6th-12th, are invited to this one day, fall retreat at Camp Summit in New 

Windsor, IL. Theme: "How To Be The Greatest"-Mark 9:35 “Anyone wanting to be the greatest must be the least – the servant of 

all!” Sign up today at firstbaptistaledo.com.   Return completed forms with $20 payment to the church office. The space is limited 

to 40 students so get signed up early.  Questions, call Pastor Seth Bowker at 309-582-7812. 

Sunday School Update –Sunday School for students grades 6th-12th will begin Sunday, Oct. 4th at 9am.   
 

 

Adult Ministry News 
New Office Hours Begin-The FBC office is beginning new permanent office hours in September.  The church office will be open 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 8:30-4pm and closed on Mondays.  Pastor Seth will be available on Mondays 

by appointment.  If you have questions or need to set up an appointment with our pastoral staff, call 309-582-7812. 

Wednesday Night Live-Wednesday Night Live classes have begun and will run through Oct. 21st each Wednesday from 6:30-8pm. 

See the details at firstbaptistaledo.com. Registration for Kids Club is now closed.  Refuge does not need pre-registration.  

Baptism Sunday will be Sunday, Sept. 20th.  Have you made that all important decision to follow Jesus and now, in a step of 

obedience, you would like to be baptized?  Fill out today’s Connect Card at the bottom of your bulletin, turn it in at the information 

table in the lobby following today’s service and Pastor Seth will be in contact with you about all the details. 

Attention, Students, Parents, Teachers & all Prayer Warriors! -The Nationwide “See You At The Pole” event is scheduled for 

Wed., Sept. 23rd. Due to the current situation and restrictions at our schools, instead of praying at each individual school we will 

pray around the flag pole at First Baptist Church beginning at 7:15am. We will have a time of prayer for our schools, teachers, 

students, and families.  We’ll also be handing out prepackaged donuts afterward.  Anyone who wants to join us in this time of 

important prayer, please mark your calendar and plan to join us around the First Baptist Flag pole on Wed., Sept. 23rd. 

Father Son Quest Event-Sept. 25-27th at Life Action Camp in Buchanan, MI! - Quest is a fun filled weekend for dads and their 

sons. These adventure weekends feature outdoor events jam packed with activities designed to help dads and sons reconnect. 

Spiritual principles are embedded into activities and athletic events to equip fathers and sons for the journey ahead.  Sons should be 

at least 6 years old.  Cost is $100 per dad and $50 per son.  We will travel together in the church bus and leave Friday, Sept. 25th at 

9am and we will return on Sunday, Sept. 27th around 7pm.  Sign up online at firstbaptistaledo.com. 

Sunday School Update-Sunday School for all ages will begin Sunday, Oct. 4th at 9am.  Everyone is invited to join a class. 
   

Connect Card - Sign Up & Tear Off!   

Leave card with Pam in the lobby following today’s service. 
 

GET CONNECTED TO FBC! 
If you aren’t receiving the FBC Newsletter but would like to, or you want to sign up for a class, please fill in the information below. 

Name _______________________________________________________   
 

Address ____________________________________________     City _______________     State ______    Zip____________ 
 

Phone Number ____________________________________________     
 

OR to receive our newsletter via e-mail leave your e-mail address: _______________________________________   
 

_____ Yes, I would like to be baptized, please contact me.         

 

 

 

 

 

    - 

 


